
 

 

June 1, 2022 
 
NOTICE TO PORT OF PORTLAND TARIFF USERS 
 
RE:  REVISIONS TO PORT TARIFF NO. 12 – CHANGES EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022 
 
The electronic form of the Marine Tariff posted at https://portofportland.com/Marine/Tariff will govern 
in the event of any conflict with any paper form of the Marine Tariff or this notice. 
 
The following changes will apply to the Port of Portland Marine Tariff: 
 

• Tariff No. 12 has been renamed to Tariff No. 13 
• Removed Sewer Service 
• Dockage increase 10% 
• Port Security Fee increase 25% 
• ILWU and Harbor Labor Rates increase 8% 
• All other Labor Rates decrease approximately 9% 
• Other Rates and Services increase 8% 
• 40 cubic yard Dumpster addition to section I – General Rates 
• 53’ Container Storage additions to section IV – Container Cargo Rates 

 
 
MISCELLANEOUS REVISIONS 
 
Language in various provisions has been adjusted to clarify the meaning of the existing tariff obligations 
and to correct grammatical errors. 
 
The tariff in its entirety is available electronically in PDF format on the Port of Portland’s website at 
https://portofportland.com/Marine/Tariff. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Geoff Owen 
Port of Portland, Director of Marine Operations 
503-978-2415 
geoff.owen@portofportland.com 
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